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I am writing in support of SB 241. 

 

Many people are suffering hardship as a result of policies adopted at the federal 

level.  It is only fair that federal funds should be sought first by the individuals who 

have been negatively affected by those policies and not burden, solely, the citizens of 

the state of Oregon. 

 

 


